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2024-05-13 ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT PUBLIC NOTICE 

If you are having electrical work done to a home or business and need the power disconnected 

please contact us. Safety is our priority. Pulling a meter does not cost you anything but it could 

cost someone their life. We are here to serve you. If you have any questions or concerns on 

work needing to be done, please contact the Electric Department at (219) 866-8475. 


